







February 9, 2003

Dear Student Body President,


On behalf of each Student Body President who has ever served the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill, I am writing to ask your assistance in giving our history the recognition it deserves. With the impending opening of the renovated Student Union, I hope to restore and remind the UNC community of the history of Student Government. Such an end will be met through the completion of a project to frame and prominently display photographs of each Student Body President in the Student Government suite in the Union. Your help is vital in order to make this project a success.

This Student Body President photo archive will consist of a 5x7 photograph of every President from 1903 until present. These photographs will be framed in groups of ten, according to decade, and will include the name and year of each Student Body President. In cooperation with Jerry Bolas, Ackland Art Museum Director, these pictures will be framed with museum quality standards by Ackland’s primary framer. Doug Dibbert, General Alumni Association President, has also agreed that the GAA will ensure the continuation of this project in subsequent years. These photographs have already been collected, the framer has been contacted, and with your prompt assistance, we will be able to move forward.

The estimated cost of museum-quality framing for the entire archive is $3,000. In partnership with the current Student Government for 2003-04, we hope to collect the needed funds. Student Government has agreed to contribute $1,000, leaving us to raise the remaining $2,000 from previous Student Body Presidents. I ask that you make a suggested donation of at least $100 in order to enable us to quickly move forward with this endeavor. Checks should be made payable to “Vice Chancellor of Student Affairs Fund- SBP Archive.” Time is of the essence, as similar undertakings have fallen by the wayside in the past. Another driving factor is a desire to have the archive ready to display at the Order of the Golden Fleece 100th year celebration on March 26-27.

If more money is donated than is needed to fund this project, we will invest in hiring a writer to research and update Coates’ The Story of Student Government in the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill; a work which covered our history until 1987. I urge you to be as generous as possible in your giving in the hope that every living Student Body President can be listed publicly as a contributor. Even more so, I am excited about seeing each of you in late March.








Sincerely,









Matt Tepper
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